Chinese SIG report: (Mianmian Xie)
SIG activity report:

1) Feb. 17, 2010, Chinese Sig and Confucius Institute in Edmonton co-hosted an information workshop for parents who are interested in the Chinese English bilingual program at Confucius Institute in Edmonton. Teachers from elementary, junior high and senior high schools are invited to share their insightful ideas on the program. Parents of this program are also invited to share their experience of sending their children to the program. 
The meeting is sponsored by Confucius Institute of Edmonton

Workshop topics:

The advantages of being bilingual

Types of bilingual education

Introduction of Chinese-English bilingual program in Edmonton

Parents’ role in children’s bilingual education 

The desirable bilingual activities undertaken by parents 
Principals’ perspective 

Parents’ sharing

Questions and answers

2) An AGM is planned to be held on April 16th. 

Others:
1) The library of Confucius Institute in Edmonton had the grand opening last month. All teachers and parents are invited to get their library card.  

2) Our partner The Education Commission of Shandong Province are going to buy 1000 Chinese books to each bilingual school. 

3) 13 Confucius class have set up.  
